
 

Stanford in the Vale CE Primary 

USE OF SPORTS PREMIUM FUNDING 

Report to Parents & Guardians for 2014/15 
 
This year, schools have received PE and Sport Funding. This funding must be used to fund improvements to the 
provision of PE and sport, for the benefit of primary aged children, in the 2014 – 2015 academic year so that they 
develop healthy lifestyles. We will receive £8000.00 plus £5.00 per eligible pupil.  
 

Actions to be taken 

 

Impact  Evidence:  
pupil attainment & progress 

Pay King Alfred’s to access partnership 
competitions, free training for staff and 
support/training for our PE Co-ordinator. 

School will automatically be entered 
for competitions. 
CPD opportunities for all teachers and 
TAs. 
Most teachers attending KAs CPD 
training 

More competitions were entered. 
Stanford took part in many 
activities and won the cricket, 
gym, swimming and sportshall 
athletics. 

Develop and train Sports Leaders within 
the school. 

Children from KS2 collect data from 
teachers for the Golden Mile and input 
into the computer. 

Certificates have been handed 
out in celebration assembly. 

Purchase curriculum resources to aid the 
teaching of PE and progression of skills. 

Extra resources have been purchased 
to enhance lessons – badminton 
rackets, lacrosse equipment, pommel 
horse….  

The resources have helped 
progress children’s skills further. 

Develop the stamina of pupils by taking 
part in the Golden Mile on a weekly basis. 

All classes take part in the weekly 
running sessions, the amount of time 
increases each week to build on their 
stamina. 

Competed in the partnership 
cross country tournament. A 
fantastic effort all round. 

Run sessions to support children to reach 
their physical ability – Change for Life 
sessions in Year 3,4 & 5. 

12 children have taken part in key 
skills activities.  

This has built on confidence, co-
ordination and general fitness. 

To set up different sporting experiences 
for the children – tennis, fencing, golf, 
cricket… and skill up the teachers. 

 

 

 

The whole school took part in an 
archery, karate and tennis session. 
 
2 classes benefited from London 
Welsh coming in to teach tag rugby. 
2 classes benefited from Chance to 
shine cricket coaches coming in. 

This has allowed children to be 
offered a wider range of sporting 
activities with the opportunity to 
take on these sports outside of 
school. 

Observe all teachers undertaking PE 
sessions and offer advice / further 
support. 

All teachers were graded based on 
Ofsted guidance.  FW, DT and RC 
developed their professional 
knowledge on how to observe a PE 
lesson.  

Teachers are more confident 
teaching PE, they feel supported 
and have the resources to teach 
successful PE lessons. 

Train our Play Leaders and Lunch Time 
Supervisors. 

Attended a playground leaders course 
at KAs. 

Children will pass on their 
knowledge to the new sports 
leaders for the coming year. 
Lunch time games will then be 
organised. 

 


